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 COUNTY OF GRANT, NM 

1400 Highway 180 East 

Silver City, NM 88061 

 
January 29, 2019 

 
ADDENDUM #1 to RFP 19-04 

 
ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES FOR THE GRANT COUNTY AIRPORT 

TERMINAL 
              
 

The following are responses to questions presented at the Pre-Proposal Conference 
and/or by the deadline to submit questions: 
 
 
Question:  Is it possible to get a copy of the sign in sheet from today’s (1/9/2019) 

non-mandatory pre-proposal meeting? 
 
Response:  Yes, copies can obtained through an Inspection of Public Records 

request or viewed on the County’s Vendor Registry Portal. 
 
 
Question: Will the firms that did the assessment report in August 2018, be able to 

propose on this design work? 
 

Response: The engineering firm will be excluded from submitting a proposal 
as they are providing guidance to the County; however, the 
architectural firm may submit a proposal, as they did not assist in 
the RFP process. 

 
Question: Which Mechanical, Electrical, Plumbing company was used for the 

August 2018 Assessment Report? 
 
Response: Bohannan-Huston. 
 
 

All other information not addressed in the addendum remains unchanged. 
 

         

Randy Hernandez 

        /s/ Procurement Officer 
 
 
 
PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM #1 WITHIN THE RFP SUBMITTED. 


